SC/ST/OBC Cell
Annual Report 2022-23

During the academic year 2022-23, St. John's College witnessed a return to normalcy
following the disruptions caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. The SC/ST/OBC Cell
actively engaged in organizing various awareness campaigns, including Unity Day
celebrations and flash mobs, to promote inclusivity and diversity among students.
Furthermore, during the induction program for first-year students, special emphasis
was placed on explaining the rights and privileges available to marginalized students
within the college community. These initiatives aimed to empower students from
underrepresented backgrounds and create a more supportive environment for their

academic and personal growth. No cases were reported during this academic year.
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